2019 All Souls’ Vacation Bible School
Photo Consent and Release
The children’s ministry of All Souls’ Episcopal Church takes many pictures of children during Vacation Bible School to illustrate the various activities taking place.  Some of the photographs may be used on our church website, bulletin boards or other church displays and slideshows.  The children’s names are not used when displayed on the website, as well as most all occasions when they are used for our church display purposes.  Please let us know your preference:
_____
I grant permission for the children’s ministry of All Souls’ Episcopal Church to electronically record my child’s image during Vacation Bible School activities, which may appear in the forms described above.

_____
I do not give my permission for the children’s ministry of All Souls’ Episcopal Church to electronically record my child’s image during Vacation Bible School activities, except when an individual picture is being taken and printed for use with a craft (e.g., special card, etc.) 

Child’s Name:_________________________________________________________________________
Parent’s Name:_________________________________________________________________________
Parent’s Signature:______________________________________  Date:___________________________
